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Dear Parent,
Assalamualaikum.
Be informed that students will have the Dussehra Vacation from Wednesday, 2nd October

2024 to Monday, 14th October 2024 The schoolwill re-open on Tuesday, 15th October
2024, and classes will resume with the regular timings of 08:00 AM to 03:20 PML
During this break we encourage our students to utilize their time in a productive manner.
While it is important to relax, we also urge students to dedicate some time to their studies.
engage in constructive activities, and most importantly. offer their Salah on time.

Regards
HM



